
	

	

 

															
	
	
	
	
	

New	cricket	nets:	22nd	August	to	1st	September	2022	
	
	
This project, to enhance and improve women’s and junior cricket, was a culmination 
of a number of years planning and was completed by Exclusive Leisure. 

 
It would not have been possible without the financial support of: 

 
• England Cricket Board and England & Wales Cricket Trust 

 
• North Somerset 

Council and 
Congresbury Parish 
Council 

 
• Bristol Airport 

Community Fund 
 

• King George V 
Playing Fields 
Trustees 

 
• Tony Coles Trust 

 
 

In addition too many individuals to mention who donated via a range of fund 
raising activities and / or their time and expertise 

	
Thank	you!	
	
Geoff	Wilcock			 Chair	Congresbury	Cricket	Club		

September	2022 

Congresbury Cricket Club 


